
Statutory Notice of Forthcoming Executive Key Decision
Published in Accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 

Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”)
Title: The Future of Lytham St Annes Technology and Performing Arts College's 

Post 16 Provision
Summary: On 1 December 2016, the Governing Body of Lytham St Annes 

Technology and Performing Arts College began a statutory consultation on 
the proposal to discontinue its post 16 sixth form provision by permanently 
lowering its age range from 11-18 years to 11-16 years, with effect from 31 
August 2018. The consultation on this proposal took place from 1 
December 2016 to 20 January 2017.

As part of the statutory process, a decision should now be taken about the 
proposal. If the authority does not make a decision within two months from 
the end of the consultation period, the proposal and any representations 
about the proposal must be passed to the schools adjudicator for a 
decision.

Decision-Maker: County Councillor Matthew Tomlinson, Cabinet Member for Children, 
Young People and Schools

Expected Decision 
Date:

Wednesday, 08 March 2017

Contact: Sarah Hirst Tel: 01772 531842 Sarah.Hirst@lancashire.gov.uk

List of documents/ 
Background 
Papers Used:

The Future of Lytham St Annes Technology and Performing Arts College's 
Post 16 Provision

Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the 
Council’s website at least five clear days before the meeting when the decision is made.

Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of 
public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available.

Please note that a decision on this matter may be taken later than the date shown.


